
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

27 October 2023 
 
 
 
The Hon Jeremy Buckingham MLC 
Committee Chair 
Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No. 1 – Premier and Finance  
 
By email: portfoliocommittee1@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 

Dear Mr Buckingham 

Inquiry into Artificial Intelligence in New South Wales 

Please see attached a submission in response to the Committee’s ‘Inquiry into Artificial Intelligence in 
NSW’. 

We look forward to further engagement with the Committee about this inquiry. 

Please contact , Executive Strategy Officer at  if you have any 
questions or require any further information about this submission or the role of my office. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Paul Miller 
NSW Ombudsman 
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